
 

 

Accessibility Plan Updates 

• Thank you to all who sent emails detailing their accessibility work. 

Time spent ranged widely, from people completing all shells and 

documents within 5 hours to people having put in 50 hours and still 

working. Faculty also shared numerous frustrations with the program 

itself.  

• The VPI sent out an updated plan via email on 10/29. 

o New due date: January 18, 2025 (day instruction begins on the 

academic calendar) 

o If your materials are accessible despite not reaching a UDOIT 

100%, explain the situation to your dean. 

• Remember that Academic Technology faculty may not be available 

over the break, so if you need their help, it would be best to do so 

before the end of the semester. 

• If faculty members have materials that are still extremely difficult to 

make accessible, please let your BC CCA Chair (Ann Tatum) know. 

 

Contract Conversations 

• We had two excellent discussions about department rights, scheduling, 

and class sizes. Attendees included faculty, classified, and 

management. An email providing highlights of those discussions will be 

sent to faculty next week (hopefully). 

• November Contract Conversations will focus on contractual language 

regarding progressive corrective action, faculty dispute resolution, and 

faculty expectations (“faculty shall”): 

o Tuesday, November 12, from 4:00-5:30 in CC 233 

o Friday, November 15, from 10:30-12:30 in CC 233 

 

Speaking of Class Sizes . . .  

If your department still has any class size maximums set at 64, 84, 100, or 

105, please let your BC CCA Chair know. Thank you! 

 



 

Reminders:  

• Next KCCD CCA Meeting is Monday, November 4, 12:45-2:45 via Zoom. 

The link is included in the agenda sent out by your KCCD CCA 

Secretary, Matt Andrasian-Jones. 

• For copies of the contract and other fun items, remember your union 

website: kccdcca.com 

 

Submitted by Ann Tatum (BC CCA Campus Chair and Negotiator) 

October 30, 2024 
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